
Join Us!
Please join us on Tuesday, October 17, 2023 at the Roslyn High School Track for the new turf field
and track ribbon cutting ceremony at 4:30pm. Following the ribbon cutting ceremony, the varsity
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girls soccer team will hold their senior recognition match against Hewlett High School. The Roslyn
Bulldogs Boosters Association will have pizza, snacks, drinks, and ice cream for sale.

Come out and support the Roslyn Bulldogs!
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